
We have been learning a lot of new 
skills and routines this month.  We 
have been learning to have 
constructive conversations about 
what we are reading and thinking.  
The skills we have been focusing on 
are making predictions, asking 
questions, identifying the author’s 
purpose, nad many more. We have 
started our first nonfiction reading 
unit on Animal Adaptations.

After spending the first few weeks of 
the month getting to know our 
classroom community and 
expectations, we have started 
learning about animal adaptations.  
We are learning through our reading 
text and during independent reading 
time through RAZ-Plus.   

We have started using our new 
curriculum, i-ready!  We started the 
month by reviewing place value.  
The new skills we learned are 
rounding to the tens and rounding 
to the hundreds using number 
lines.  This week we started adding 
3 digit numbers using base 10 block 
models, partial sums, and the 
standard algorithm.

Morning Arrival: 
Doors open at 7:55

Attendance Lines: 
602-347-2911

Student ID’s are REQUIRED:
Replacements $2.00 

Focus Skill: Be Safe

Maiocco-Thalia Terry

Nowaczyk- Kyra Goeas 

Dean/LeBraun- 
                          Dakota Meyer

Please remember to check your child’s 
orange folder often! A Friday Report 
comes home with a class update and 
important information. This needs to be 
signed and returned. Homework is 
due on Friday. During this hot 
weather, please bring water bottles 
daily.  

3rd

When done:

For digital form:

1. File > 

download > 

PDF

1. Open Synergy’s 

communication 

tool and send to 

your Homeroom 

students and 

parents/ 

guardians as an 

attached PDF.

For paper form:

1. Use the same 

PDF you 

downloaded and 

attach it in an 

email to 
ORoffice@wesdschools.org 

for printing.

Instructions:

1. File > “make a 

copy” of selected 

slide

2. Once copy is 

made, rename it 

“Grade Level + 

Month”.

3. “Share” with your 

teammates, Sarah 

Moreno, Emily 

and Heather. Give 

them all editing 

privileges.

4. On newsletter, 

change grade 

level and month, 

then type in info 

for each element. 

*”Office News” 

will be completed 

for you by the 

office staff. If you 

want to add 

photos, feel free 

to insert them!
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